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3rd January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that you and your families have had a wonderful Christmas and a happy new year to 
you all. 
 
Please allow me to introduce myself as the Interim Headteacher at Cumberworth First 
School. 
 
It is my pleasure entirely to undertake the leadership of the school. My first impressions are 
of a ‘family’ atmosphere where our children are happy and safe. The whole community has 
been very supportive since my arrival. Our children are polite, enthusiastic and a credit to 
us all. I would like to thank those of you who have been able to offer me a warm welcome 
on my first day. 
 
I am totally committed to the academic and pastoral growth of your child/children, as are 
our team of expert staff. I am looking forward to meeting you all and my door is always 
open to you, at our mutual convenience. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me and once again please allow me to wish you a very 
happy new year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Debbie Davis 
Head Teacher 
 


